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Seasonal Slips 
 
Up to May 1, 2025          Up to July 28, 2025 
Slip Rentals: $265,377.09                  Slip Rentals: $279,090.43 
Launch Fees: $6,407.44                 Launch Fees: $28,505.56 
The Landing: $14,56.00               The Landing: $18,500 
Transient Slip Rentals: $8,998.24              Transient Slip Rentals: $39,635.90 
Gas Sales: $639.81                                   Gas Sales: $75.648.08 
Diesel Sales: $0.00                     Diesel Sales: $40,958.81 
 
 
Occupancy Total Slip Count: 2025                      Occupancy Lost vs New Tenants 2025 
Total: 128/230=55.65%               Total: 136/230=59.10% 
 
 

 
 

Riverfront Revenue 2024                    Riverfront Revenue 2025  
Slip Rentals: $74,680.00                 Slip Rentals: $77,592.95 
 

*Detailed overview of all sales can be seen on the attached document* 
 

2023 – August 2024 
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Marketing and Sales 
 

As seen above, the marina has welcomed 5 new tenants to the marina since the last report. Sales for Annual 
Launch and daily launch passes have been steady. There has been some issue with what is “required” information 
which will be addressed in the off season to make the process a smoother transition. The marina also allows daily 
and annual bookings to be done over the phone or in person. Once this profile is saved to the system, it can be 
used for all future bookings. For example, I had one gentleman sign up who was not tech friendly; he has his credit 
card saved on file, when he goes out to launch for the day he simply text me the day of the launch and we charge 
his credit card.  

 
Maintenance and Operations 
 

3 returning dockhands joined the marina this year. The marina purchased a better power washer this year 
and it was extremely beneficial for completing all the docks – last year only about a 3rd of the docks were complete; 
this year, all docks were complete by June. The marina has purchased new corner fenders for the river which have 
been installed. New fuel processing system is easy to use through Molo and provides simple, accurate tracking.  
Plants were purchased and strategically set throughout the marina entrances and in rental areas. The marina will 
most likely do away with the 6am shift next year and operate from 8a-8pm. The later shift has been very beneficial 
for boaters for fuel and assisting transients for docking.  

 
Amenities 
 

Only about two food trucks have been to the marina. While it is great to have their presence, the marina did 
anticipate more showing up. Showers and the captain’s lounge continue to be closely monitored by dockhands. 
There were a few issues with the internet out on the docks but the City of Sheboygan IT department was quick to 
alleviate these issues. The large freezer previously used for ice at the fuel dock (which no one picked up there) has 
been moved to the marina back office. Tenants now have the availability of placing their fish or other frozen goods 
in this cooler – with the understanding this is not 24/7 access (like the fridge).  
 

Customer Feedback 
 

In comparison to last year, negative customer feedback has been almost non-existent. A few notes with kids 
running on the docks and items being stolen from the refrigerator and it being overly crammed with goods. The 
daily passes have been a challenge as noted above but alternate solutions have been made. Tenants are happy with 
the charge to account feature for fuel and other goods. The credit card ice refrigerator has been done for too long, 
this allows ice to be purchased without a staff member present and at any hour. The problem is the vendor for this 
ice machine does not fix the machines themselves, nor references for outside vendors; in the 6 vendors called – all 
either do not work on this type of machine or are booked out until late August.  
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Improvements for the Marina 
 

The marina’s extended operating hours have been more beneficial for the 5p-8p than the 6a-8a. The 
updated marina management program has not had any negative feedback from tenants. Dockage can be booked 
online or by calling the marina, a feature not present in the previous program.  

 
 

Safety 
Speed bumps have been added to the parking lot and a stronger police presence has been present at the 

marina to counteract the kids that rev their engines and race in the parking lot.  
 
Total Slip Revenue HCM 
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Total Slip Revenue Riverfront Marina 

 
Total Revenue All Items 
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